
Parc Eglos School Newsletter 

Friday, 7th July 2017 

Diabetes Awareness Day 

On Tuesday 18th July 2017 we will be having a Diabetes Awareness Day. We would like the children to come to 

school wearing their pyjamas in recognition of this. As this is purely to help us raise awareness we are not asking 

for contributions on this day. 

Zumbathon 

The children have really enjoyed their sessions with Danielle King this week, working towards the Zumbathon 

that took place this morning. We would like to thank Danielle for her hard work. All donations will go to the     

Sunrise Appeal (the cancer unit at Treliske hospital). 

Sports Day 

Sports Day for children in year 1-6 took place on Wednesday. The sun was shining and the atmosphere was great! 

Well done to Trevithick who were the overall winners! 

Our Foundation and Nursery Sports Day will be held on Monday 10th July 2017, starting at 9.30am. 

‘Pantastic’ 

We would like to remind our Y6 parents that performances of ‘Pantastic’ will be taking place on Wednesday 12th 

July 2017 at 1.30pm and Thursday 13th July 2017 at 6.30pm. The children have put a lot of work into     

creating a fantastic show and we look forward to sharing this with you. We still have a large amount of tickets 

available for the afternoon performance. Please contact the school office if you require any extras. 

The Y6 Leavers BBQ will be held on Tuesday 18th July 2017 from 5.00-7.00pm.  

Street Dance / Drama Club 

We would like to say a huge well done to the children in our street dance and drama clubs. 

They took park in a performance at the Epworth Hall on Saturday and their hard work really 

paid off! We would like to thank Miss Brown, Miss James and Miss Wells for giving up their 

time on Saturday to work backstage. Without them the children would not have had the 

chance to perform on a bigger stage in front of a large audience alongside children from 

other schools. Our thanks also goes to Steve Anguish who has been working hard with the       

children in their after school clubs to prepare them for this show.  

Cornwall School Games 

On Friday 30th June 2017, 8 children from year 5 and 6 attended the swimming finals of 

the Cornwall School Games in Bude. The year 5 boys team came 2nd overall and our year 6 

team came 7th. They all had a fantastic day meeting Cassie Patten who is an Olympic      

swimmer. We are very proud of them! 

London Marathon 

Naomi Astill (parent of Heidi in 1NE), and fellow Mummy friend Chloe, are running the London marathon next year 

in support of WellChild. As part of their fundraising, they have arranged a Pirate Treasure Hunt around Helston 

throughout the month of August. If you want to give it a go, you can pick up your clues from Naomi Astill on a 

Thursday or Friday after school at the top gate for just £2.50. She will collect the completed sheets after the 

summer holidays in exchange for your very own treasure! Follow them on FaceBook via the Marathon Mummies 

page for upcoming events!  

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 
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Sunbeams 96.6% 

Stars 94.7% 

1HT/NE 96.8% 

1CW 97.0% 

2HE 97.6% 

2KD 93.4% 

3AB 97.7% 

3SG/LV 95.0% 

4SC 95.2% 

4PL/HH 92.5% 

5RG 92.1% 

5SR 88.0% 

6KH 95.2% 

6KB 94.0% 
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Next week, our school menu will be on Green week 

The            

expected      

percentage 

attendance 

for a child 

is 96%.  

Let’s see if 

each class 

can aim for 

this or 

above! 

ParentPay 

Please ensure your child’s dinner money balance is 

cleared before the end of the summer term. If you need 

assistance logging into your ParentPay account, please 

contact the school office. Thank you. 

Date Event 

10th July 2017 Foundation and Nursery Sports Day from 9.30am 

10th - 11th July 2017 Year 3 Trip to the Eden Project 

12th July 2017 Year 6 Performance of ‘Pantastic’ 1.30pm 

13th July 2017 Year 6 Performance of ‘Pantastic’ 6.30pm 

14th July 2017 Summer Fayre 2.30pm - 5.00pm 

17th July 2017 School Reports Given Out - New Date 

18th July 2017 Diabetes Awareness - Children can wear Pyjamas  

19th July 2017 KS2 Swimming Gala 

20th July 2017 Year 6 Leavers Assembly 9.00am 

21st July 2017 Final Day of School for Children 

24th - 26th July 2017 INSET Days - School Closed  

4th - 5th September 2017 INSET Days - School Closed 

18th July 2017 Y6 Leavers BBQ 5.00-7.00pm 

Friends of Parc Eglos 

This week’s recycling winners were classes 1CW and 

5RG. The total collected this week was worth £61.01. 

We are collecting recycling as normal on Wednesday 

12th July and Wednesday 19th July. Please do not 

bring any recycling in after this date due to the    

summer holidays.  

Our first collection after the holidays will be on the 

first day of the autumn term, Wednesday 6th Septem-

ber 2017.  

Thank you for your donations towards our recent cake 

sale. We collected a total of £159.43 for the victims 

of the Grenfell Fire in London.  

Just a reminder that our summer fayre will be taking 

place on Friday 14th July 2017 from 2.30pm - 

5.00pm. We will be holding a cake stall alongside our 

refreshments and would be extremely grateful of any 

cake donations. Please bring any cakes to your child’s 

classroom on the morning of 14th July. Please could we 

remind you of our ‘No Nuts’ policy and ask that this be 

taken into consideration when making/buying cakes for 

this event. Thank you. 

Piano 

We have a piano in working order that we are looking to 

give away. Please contact the school office if you are 

interested. Thank you.  


